
www.sbaci l .org
2140 N Milwaukee Ave.

Chicago,  IL

THE         ANNUALSBACFundraiser

PONY KEG
6 Tickets
Table Signage at Event
Logo on event page and
event registration
Shout out at event
Monthly social media
exposure before event 
Social media exposure
after event

12-PACK
4 Tickets
Logo on event page
and event
registration
Shout out and thank
you at event
2 social media posts

6-PACK
2 Tickets
Logo on event
page and event
registration
One social media
shoutout

BREWMASTER
15 Tickets
Step N Repeat Top Tier
Table Signage at Event
Beer flight branding
Speaking Opportunity
Weekly Social media
exposure before event
Social media exposure
after event
Logo on event page and
event registration
Recognition on website
throughout 2024

BEER FLIGHT THE KEG
8 Tickets
Table Signage at Event
Co-branded  beer flight
Shout out at event, with
description of business
Bi-Monthly social media
exposure before event
Logo on event page and
event registration
Recognition on website
throughout 2024

HOPS
2 Tickets
Logo on Event
page Registration

$15K $10K $5K

$2.5K $1K $500 $250

10 Tickets
Step N Repeat Mid Tier
Table Signage at Event
Beer flight branding
Speaking Opportunity 
Weekly Social media
exposure before event
Social media exposure
after event
Logo on event page
and event registration
Recognition on website
throughout 2024

May 1st
5:30 -  8PM


